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April 25, 2017 

SCREEN of Peel Community Association (SOPCA) Dundas St E 
Dear Friends,  
 
On behalf of the City of Mississauga and Ward 6 residents, I am delighted to extend warm 
greetings and congratulations to those attending and participating in the 2022 season of 
Shen Yun Performing Arts, presented by the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto.  
  
This Chinese dance production is inspired by 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture. 
Shen Yun embodies the fundamental values of Truthfulness, Compassion, Courage and 
Hope on which the Falun Dafa association was founded on. This is an extraordinary 
performance and experience that uplifts audiences and brings new hope and inspiration. 
 
Such performances brings our community together to promote cultural harmony and 
cultural awareness within Mississauga. These events also involve younger generations 
in celebrating Chinese heritage and better acquaints them with a multi-cultural and multi-
generational society.  
 
Congratulations and best wishes for a successful event. Our community continues to 
thrive as a result of the ongoing efforts and creativity of associations and productions 
such as yours.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ron Starr, P.Eng. 
Councillor Ward 6 


